JULY, 2011 OKLAHOMA FREIGHT AND PASSENGER RAIL PLAN UPDATE

ODOT continued communication efforts with KDOT regarding the development of a Service
Development Plan as it will provide insight into the OKFPR Plan regarding future growth of passenger rail
for our state. KDOT is studying options to expand passenger rail from OKC into Kansas.

Also, ODOT is working with PB on writing up the future regarding passenger rail development between
OKC and Tulsa. This will be a part of the passenger rail analysis put forth in the OKFPR Plan.

Drafting has begun on the Vision/ Goals/ Objectives section, as well as a Strategies document that will
encompass all of the ideas and issues we have encountered through our outreach efforts.



